
The Board at its February 24, 2014 meeting adopted the following: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of a contract to J.J. McGuire General 
Contractors Inc. (J.J. McGuire) in the amount of $11,277,400 for Contract A45-9, St. Clair West 
Station, Easier Access Phase III, for the installation of elevators and associated equipment”. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


